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From: Francesca Unsworth < >

Sent: 16 March 2025 19:00

To: Richmond Local Plan

Subject: Eel Pie Island

Categories: Consultation Response

To Whom it may concern 

 

Re: The Plan to redefine the functional floodplain. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I was totally shocked to discover your intention to redefine the functional floodplain on Eel Pie Island 

in Twickenham. My family has lived on the Island for over 40 years and, despite horrendous weather 

on occasion, has never once even slightly been at risk. This will affect the islanders drastically, and 

totally unfairly, so I'm writing to ask you to reconsider.  

 

If you are going to redefine at all, can you please redefine it as a category 3A, as this is above the 

water line and that is the case for the whole of Eel pie Island. If you go through with any other category 

it really would be a travesty of injustice and kill off a thriving island.  

 

Yours in hope 

Francesca Unsworth  
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